
 

 

El Camino College 
Parking Committee Meeting 

August 24, 2016 
 

Attendees:  Nina Velasquez, Erick Mendoza, Dal Toruno, Anne Palmer (Music Library) 
 
The meeting started at 1:07 pm. 
 
The minutes of Feb 10, 2016 were approved.  
 
Safety Suggestions – Lot K 
Anne Palmer went over her suggestions for Lot K to improve safety for pedestrians and drivers. 
 
Item was tabled.  A walk-through and consult of Lot K with Facilities will be done. 
 
Status of Lot F 
Renovations are still being done on Lot F for earthquake retrofitting.  Two-thirds of the lot, mainly the 
south portion, has been closed this whole summer.  Beginning this Friday, they will reopen lot F for one 
month only to accommodate parking for the beginning of the fall semester. 
 
Lot C will probably be open by the end of the year.  It went from 286 to 1400 parking spaces. Propose 1st 
level to be staff. 
 
AQMD 
We passed our audit which consisted of a report of the rideshare program.  AQMD isn’t satisfied with 
the low number of people carpooling. 
 
Meeting ended at 1:33pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


